
Streetcar 390, the last known streetcar to rumble though our city, returned home in August 

2017 and is now awaiting restoration at Fort Monroe. Below is an update on the progress of the 

project:  

 

· The volunteer committee of the Streetcar 390 Project is now implementing an action plan with 

a renowned streetcar restorer, who, along with local volunteers, will lead the restoration.  

 

· The restoration will be completed in 6 phases, with each phase budgeted to cost approximately 

$40,000.  The first phase will begin July 2018. 

 

· If fundraising moves ahead as planned and we secure $240,000 in a timely matter, the Streetcar 

390 should be restored within the next 3 years. (see attached concept photo of the after 

restoration image of the 390) 

 

· Once restored, the car will sit in a custom pavilion located in front of the History Museum and 

become an important part of the Museum’s efforts to explore Hampton’s history. This ideal 

location will enhance the Museum’s current campus that includes its building and garden patio. 

In addition, it will create a stronger line-of-sight connection between two great downtown 

cultural assets – the Air and Space Center and the Hampton History Museum.  (see attached 

concept drawing of the custom pavilion)  

 

· On April 29, 2018 Project 390 will host an open house and fundraiser during which you can get 

“up close and personal” to Streetcar 390 and learn more about the project. The open house will 

be from 10 am to 4 pm at 57 Fenwick Road on Fort Monroe. Then it is just a short trip to Fort 

Monroe’s own Oozlefinch Craft Brewery which is hosting the Streetcar fundraiser between 1:00 

- 11:00pm. 

 


